Ola sticker for WA

As of Ist July 2019, the Department of Transport (DoT) requires Ola
stickers to be displayed in the rear window of your registered vehicle
when you are online and accepting rides. An on the spot fine of $300-
$1800 may be applicable depending on the circumstance. This in-
cludes failing to display the required signs (sticker).

Please use the lines below to cut out the sticker to the right size.
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